
Central Tablelands Water - Open access information not released  

Open access information not released by the Central Tablelands Water due to an overriding public interest against disclosure 
 
As the OIC makes decisions about open access information that may not be disclosed due to an overriding public interest, it will publish this information on 
its website. 
 
 
Open access information not released due to an overriding public interest against disclosure 
 
Under the Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009 (GIPA Act), when deciding whether or not to release information, government agencies must 
consider whether there is an overriding public interest against releasing the information. 
 
For more information on how government agencies apply the public interest test when determining whether or not to release information, access a special 
fact sheet on this topic from the Office of the Information Commissioner website. 
 
The table below includes information Central Tablelands Water has decided not to release based on an overriding public interest against disclosure. 

Open access information not released on the basis of an overriding public interest against disclosure
Reference number Information / topic Reason for not disclosing information

   
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

http://www.oic.nsw.gov.au/agdbasev7wr/_assets/oic/m150001l2/fact_sheet_public_interest_test_june2010.pdf

